
Summer EBT is a new program to help families buy 
food for their school-aged children 
during the summer. Families will 
receive $120 for each eligible 
child to buy groceries during 
the summer. 

Your child is eligible if your household 
participates in SNAP or TEA, or if your 
household income meets the requirements 
for free or reduced – price school meals. 
Read full eligibility guidelines at 
ar.gov/SummerEBT.

 

LEARN ABOUT
SUMMER EBT!

Summer EBT benefits will be loaded onto 
an EBT card and mailed to your home.
This project has been funded at least in part with Federal funds from the U.S. Department of Agriculture.  The contents of this publication do not necessarily re�ect the view or policies 
of the U.S. Department of Agriculture nor does mention of trade names, commercial products, or organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. Government.

LEARN MORE AT
ar.gov/summerebt or call 
the Summer EBT helpline 
at 1-833-316-2421.


